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 17th May 2023 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 2 - Trip to Liverpool World Museum 

 

As part of our Science habitats topic, Year 2 will be visiting the World Museum on 

Friday 30th June. 

 

Details: 

 

• We will leave school promptly at 9:30 a.m. and return for home time 

• Children will need a packed lunch in a throwaway bag along with sufficient 

drinks for the day (water or juice.  No fizzy drinks are allowed) 

• If your child is on Free School Meals and requires a school packed lunch, 

please complete and return the form on the reverse of this letter 

• If the weather is sunny – please apply sun cream before your children come 

into school 

• Children should wear school uniform 

 

In line with our trips policy we ask for a contribution of £5 towards transport costs. 

 

If you have any queries/questions, please speak to Mrs Flynn. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
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` 

REPLY SLIP 

Please Return to the School Office 

 

Year 3 - Trip to Liverpool World Museum 

 

 

Child’s Name: 

I agree that my child can take part in this trip  

My child is on Free School Meals and they would like a school packed 

lunch 

 

I will provide my own nut-free packed lunch  

I enclose £5 towards the cost of the Year 2 trip  

  

Parental Name: 

Parental Signature: 

Date: 

 Please return the form and your contribution to school by Monday 12th June 2023.   


